
Notice for extension of Expression of Interest (EoI) due date for Tough Casting Private Limited 

 

This has reference to the invitation of EoI notice dated 01.11.2024 published on our website 
https://www.cirptoughcasting.com/ with the last date for receiving the response as 15.11.2024. 
The due date for receiving the response against the EoI has now been extended upto 21.11.2024. 

Interested Parties may submit their response by 21.11.2024 

SD/- 
Bharat Upadhyay 

Interim Resolution Profesional 

 


